
 
 

 

 

Electronic Initiatives Committee  

11/13/20 Meeting Minutes 

Present: 
Becky Nielsen 
Crystal Tangsrud 
Scott Lingen 

EI Committee discussed completing the virtual counselors’ workshop and how well it turned out 
on the website.  

There were 27 submissions so for on the NDASFAA Scholarship Application. 

Crystal will be updating the trainings and conference page. 

Becky will be adding archived files to the website files she received from Judy Hager. 

Crystal will send out an email about keeping the directory updated, she has found out that there 
are some errors that have been errors for a few years. The email will stress having a designated 
person at each school who will updated EI Committee with changes.  

EI Committee will meet again in beginning of 2021 when we hear if there will be an in person 
NDASFAA Conference in 2021. 

 

 


